
Annual General Meeting 2021 - Ratification of Committee Members

The following members have agreed to stand as Committee Members – from April 2021 to 
April 2022. Until the appropriate government restrictions have been lifted their role will be 
mainly carried out by email “conversation”. 
The following protocol was agreed:

 The main form of communication between committee members will be by email – if there 
is a major event requiring and resulting in differing views a thread (open ongoing email 
conversation showing historical content) will be opened for a set period of time where 
opinions and discussion can take place. At the end of the allotted period a binary 
(fore/against) vote will be called for and if there is no clear cut decision (abstentions, nil 
returns, close vote) The Chairman will make the final decision.

 Emails to the whole membership containing information and/or linking to relevant pages 
on the website (https://www.salisburyroadallotments.co.uk/) and the site notice board will 
be the main means of communication between the committee and the membership.

 There are 3 members without email access – they will be sent, by letter, the paperwork 
pertaining to the “AGM” and an invite to forward possible emails for future 
correspondence or alternatively see the notice board regarding important updates.

Members up for Election:

Goff Gleadle Chairman Plot 48A

Peter Cheyne Membership Secretary, Treasurer. Plot 19A

Peter Cheyne Trading Secretary (Temporary) Plot 19A

David Carpenter Plot 22A

Robbie Hart Plot 56

Paul Lee Plot 5

Peter Parham Plot 18A

Andy Perman Plot 6A

Stephen Rees Plot 1/1A

Shirley Weeks Plot 10

The traditional procedure would be to call a vote to ratify the above candidates but we 
continue to be in unique and extraordinary times so we are going to ask you to email:

IF YOU OBJECT TO ANY OF THE ABOVE MEMBERS SERVING ON THE COMMITTEE – 
Please include a clear explanation for any objections. 
If objections are raised the member will have the right of reply and the option to step 
down or ask for a vote. The committee excluding the member(s) being objected to will 
then decide based on the objections forwarded whether there should be an email vote 
regarding the relevant member(s).

ALL RESPONSES BY 1st APRIL 2021 PLEASE - IN THE ABSENCE OF OBJECTIONS 
THE ABOVE CANDIDATES WILL HOLD OFFICE UNTIL MARCH 2022. 

Future bulletins will include attachments and links to 
 Membership Details and Subscriptions for the Financial Year April 21/22
 Chairman’s Report
 Treasurer’s Report
 The Trading Secretary’s Report. 

Details of Prize Winners will follow shortly afterwards.

The Committee – March 2021
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